
SAUK COUNTY COURTROOM AUDIO 
ADDENDUM #2 

 
Is the Courtroom Audio RFP able to be submitted electronically? 

Yes, the Courtroom Audio RFP is able to sent directly to the Sauk County Clerk.  All 
electronic submissions will need to be sent to Sauk County Clerk Becky Evert via email 
becky.evert@saukcountywi.gov​ by the 1:00 pm on Tuesday, August 13th, 2019. 
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